Dear [First Name (5010)],

Are you considering Master's or PhD studies in Medieval Studies?  Would you like to earn a US- and Hungarian (EU)-accredited degree in a highly international environment while studying in one of Europe’s most beautiful cities?  If so, please complete and submit you application to the program in Medieval Studies at Central European University (CEU).

CEU's Department of Medieval Studies is internationally recognized as one of the leading programs in interdisciplinary medieval studies worldwide.  We offer both one- and two-year MA programs, as well as a PhD program, which are taught in English by faculty holding degrees from many of the world's leading universities. The Department is particularly noted for its foci on the Western, Central, and Eastern European history of the Middle Ages, on Eastern Mediterranean history from Constantine the Great to Suleiman the Magnificent (combining Late Antique, Byzantine, Eastern Christian, Islamic and Ottoman Studies), on the history of religion, philosophy, and science, Jewish thought and culture, as well as its expertise in material culture, art history, archaeology, cultural anthropology, and manuscript studies.

Located in a the lively and fascinating city of Budapest, Central European University offers not only the unique experience of studying in a dynamic international environment but it also enables students to achieve a successful international career.

CEU offers generous financial aid assistance for students, including scholarships and tuition fee waivers for both Master’s and doctoral studies, and the majority of students receive internal or external financial aid ranging from tuition waivers to full stipends. In the Medieval Studies Department, over 90% of the MA students are currently receiving fellowships. Additionally, CEU participates in the US Federal Direct Loan Program as well as the Canada Student Loan Program.

Please visit our departmental website to see what our programs can offer to you. The deadline for the next round of application is January 25, 2012. Please contact us if you have further questions about our degree programs. We look forward to hearing from you.
 

Best wishes,


Katalin Szende

Head of Department


*Your information may have been obtained from the GRE Search Service

